
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
31/5/2021 
 
RE: Changes in Pricing  
 
Dear Valued Distributor,  
 
We at Australian Lifting Centre would like to thank you once again for your valued long term support. Over 
many years we have successfully worked together to bring excellent service and quality products to our 
industry.  
 
Since our last price increase in June 2018, we have managed to absorb cost increases and keep our price 
unchanged. However due to the dramatic rise in the price of steel, shipping costs plus the Yuan/AUD 
exchange rate increase we will be unable to hold off a price rise any longer. 
 
We will be increasing our prices across our entire range by 5% with Chain, Turnbuckles and Snatch straps all 
receiving a 10% increase. The new pricing will come into effect on the 1st July 2021.  
 
We would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your business and we look forward to continue to work 
with you in the future. 
  
 
Kind Regards  
Simon Bailey  
Office Manager  
Australian Lifting Centre Head Office 


